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	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	Review of Early Childhood Standards Alignment Institute (3/28 & 3/29).  The institute met our expectations as outlined in the SRI proposal.  Due to time constraints some of the work was collapsed for expediency.  Michelle reviewed how the pairs and teams were developed.  All who attended from the workgroup had positive feedback.  SRI will take the information gathered at the institute and provide a report detailing gaps in the existing early learning standards (PCF,PAF, GLEs, Infant/Toddler Guidelines).  
	Need to explore redundancy and gaps.

	SRI will present (virtually) at the June 28th ECE Cabinet meeting.  Members of the workgroup were asked to attend.  The workgroup will also report on the guiding principles that have been developed and the upcoming June standards institute. SRI’s report will be provided to workgroup members when available.  

	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	Next steps for standards development.
Need to determine how many standards there will be.  Too many standards will make the new document “bulky” and more difficult to use.
How to handle differences in domains between infant/toddler and preschool. Should the development teams at the June institute be divided between infant/toddler and pre-k or should they work on cognitive development (infant/toddler) and content areas (pre-k) separately and then come together?

	Need for expert input on DLL prior to standards development. 
Development of standards requires experts. Stakeholders will be involved in the adoption and experts in the development.  

Standards need to be vertically aligned and inter-related across domains.
The process to develop the standards for cognitive/content areas should start with a large group and move into content specific groups as needed.
People will need to move between the groups to insure the interdisciplinary nature of standards and to reduce redundancy.
	Sub-group to review guiding principles.
Determine leads for each domain for the next phase of standards development.  SDE consultants will partner with others who are interested.

Identify domain expertise and contact about participation on June 25, 26, & 27 (Standards Institute- tent. scheduled at Cromwell High School).

Content and age validation of the new standards.

Develop guiding questions for content review.


